View this email as a web page.



## Emergency Broadband Benefit Program National Verifier API Now Available

September 29, 2021

On September 28, 2021, USAC released the National Verifier Application Programming Interface (API) for the Emergency Broadband Benefit Program (EBB Program) in the National Verifier production environment. The National Verifier API further streamlines the EBB Program enrollment process by allowing service providers to connect their systems to the National Verifier to submit consumer EBB program applications and check consumers' eligibility without using the service provider portal.

## **Technical Documentation**

Service providers who would like to request training materials and/or National Verifier API technical specifications can email <a href="mailto:EBBElection@usac.org">EBBElection@usac.org</a> with the subject line "NV API Specs."

## **Interconnection Security Agreement**

Reminder: Any service provider who intends to use an API connection to connect with EBB Program systems must have a signed Interconnection Security Agreement with USAC. Service providers can find the ISA on <u>USAC's website</u> and return it via email to <u>EBBElection@usac.org</u>.

## Need Help? Contact Us!

For questions about the Emergency Broadband Benefit Program, service providers can visit <u>USAC.org</u> and consumers should visit <u>GetEmergencyBroadband.org</u>. For general program support, service providers should email <u>EBBElection@usac.org</u> and consumers should email <u>EBBHelp@usac.org</u>. Both providers and consumers may also call the Emergency Broadband Support Center at 833-511-0311 for assistance.

The information contained in this electronic communication and any attachments and links to websites are intended for the exclusive use of the addressee(s) and may contain confidential or privileged information. If you are not the intended recipient, or the person responsible for delivering this communication to the intended recipient, be advised you have received this communication in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying is strictly prohibited. Please notify the sender immediately and destroy all copies of this communication and any attachments.

This email was sent to: <a href="mailto:jaymie.gustafson@usac.org">jaymie.gustafson@usac.org</a>. Please do not reply to this email.

Manage Subscriptions | Unsubscribe

USAC | 700 12th Street NW, Suite 900 | Washington, DC 20005 www.usac.org | © 1997- 2021 USAC | All Rights Reserved | <u>USAC Privacy Policy</u>